
 

April 18, 2024 

Ms. Sylvia Christy, Library Director 
Seguin Public Library 
313 W. Nolte St. 
Seguin, TX 78155 
 

Dear Ms. Christy: 

Below is the electronic communication from Mr. Jeff Koehler in which he resigned from The Seguin Public Library 
Foundation due to his plans to relocate to .  Subsequently, The Seguin Public Library Foundation 
Board of Directors has unanimously voted to fill his position on the board with Ms. Rebecca Gonzales. Please provide 
this communication along with Ms. Gonzales’ completed application to serve on our board to the City of Seguin for 
approval.  Thank you for assisting us in this endeavor! 

Sincerely,  

 

Barbara Gettig 
President, The Seguin Public Library Foundation Board of Directors  
 

 

From: Jeff Koehler  
Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2023 12:51 PM 
To: claudia gaytan >; Patterson, Joe L < > 
Subject: Library Foundation 
                     

           
Dear Foundation Board Members, 
It is with some regret and also with some excitement that I wish to terminate my Seguin Library 
Foundation Board member association. 
It has been an honor to serve with so many wonderful people that value the importance of a public library. 
My intention is to move to the Hudson Valley in New York as summer approaches. My daughter and her 
family have moved there recently and I am missing my grand twins a lot. 
My farewell request is that you always fight the unexpected source of banning books in our community. 
Thank you again for the opportunity to work with all of you and to serve my community in this way. 
I wish only the very best for our wonderful library! 
  
Jeff Koehler 
  
Jeff Koehler 
Design Associates 
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